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Happiness!



Working 
Hard…



Reminder!
There is no school on Monday, September 26, 2022 

Happy Rosh Hashanah!



School Selection 
Process 

CLOSES NOV. 4!
 All 8th grade students must apply to 

HS
We will help our scholars Sept. 28 

during Wednesday morning meeting 

Incoming Kindergarten children 
must apply to our school. 

We are HERE to help any parent 
apply in person who needs 

assistance. 
We sometimes have 1-2 spots in 
upper grades but have a waitlist. 

Please share!



Home & School Virtual Meeting 

Date: Tuesday, September 27th 2022

Time: 6:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Join Zoom Meeting : October Mtg. Link

Meeting ID: 830 8573 7945

Passcode: 620281

https://philasd-org.zoom.us/j/83085737945?pwd=OTZ0TDBrcmd1Z2tXb1AyRC9wL2N5Zz09








NICOLE EDMONDS-JAMES
Librarian 2
Children’s Services
Overbrook Park Library
215-685-0182  |  freelibrary.org
7422 Haverford Avenue, 19151
Like US on Facebook!

This year Overbrook Park Library will be hosting 
the Literacy Enrichment Afterschool Program 
(LEAP)  on Monday-Thursday 3:30pm-5:30pm 
with Ms. Janie. This is a free drop-in, afterschool 
program provides homework help for students 
and daily fun enrichment activities. Please share 
this with your community.

http://www.freelibrary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/OverbrookParkLibrary


From Ms. Foote 
and Mrs. Easley….

Hi Team!
 REMINDER: MONDAY WE ARE CLOSED FOR ROSH 
HASHANA. Mazel Tov to all who celebrate.

If you know a child who will be 5 by September 1st, 
our school selection process CLOSES NOVEMBER 4TH 
at 4pm on philasd.org OEC remains a lottery school and 
every child (regardless of family) must still apply to be 
accepted here. 

Please email or text us sibling names and students to 
look out for who needs help with applying to OEC. We 
will share more information as it becomes available. Have 
a wonderful weekend!

With love and light, Ms. Foote and Mrs. Easley

Cell: 610.731.6039 | Email: mfoote@philasd.org 
Cell: 267-971-1667 | Email: ayeasley@philasd.org



Board Goals and Guardrails 22-23 Update 

The percentage of 3-8 grade students who are proficient on the state ELA 
assessment will grow to 65.0% by August 2025. We scored 42.1% in 2022.

The percentage of 3rd grade students who are proficient on the state ELA 
assessment will grow to 62.0% by August 2025.
We scored 33.5% in 2022.

The percentage of 3-8 grade students who are proficient on the state math 
assessment will grow to 52.0% by August 2025. We scored 11.5% in 2022.
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Every school will be a safe, welcoming and healthy place 
where our students, staff and community want to be and 
learn each day. This means that our schools will be: (1) 
environmentally safe and clean; and (2) spaces with 
inclusive climates that provide students with access to 
robust social, emotional, and mental health supports.

Every student will have a well-rounded education with 
co-curricular opportunities, including arts and athletics, 
integrated into the school experience.

Every parent and guardian will be welcomed and encouraged 
to be partners in their child’s school community.

Our students' potential will not be limited by practices that 
perpetuate systemic racism and hinder student 
achievement.
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Goals Guardrails
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Volunteering! We need you!

PA State Police Clearance:Here

Child Line Clearance: Here

SDP Volunteer Training: Here

Before you begin volunteering you must 
have your documentation of all three of 
the above turned in to the main office.

Every parent can track student progress and 
attendance on-line through the parent portal. 
Parent portal can be accessed by going to 
https://sso.philasd.org/cas/login . If you already have 
an account, you can just sign in. If you need to 
register for an account, you will need your child’s 
student ID number. Most students know this number 
and if they do not we can provide it to you. The 
system may ask for a confirmation code, we can also 
provide this as needed.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-ZV_aDdjSilQKs7oLwfYJIB-sG4zR5J79Zemu30YjiFPoXrFnjXCckzF0gViIxLpI5RTp7YArC1yMVbs66m0b2BTI3wZRsSKt1OoYjc0lXCsuVGVMionMeMwUriqtxnkhuHoB3BN7GzpNFq_Q9zf_EQagRRHkze_vIeiU2rsC8rSOi2C3N8X5xPCY-lOVxAs6zxooj_Rpcqq6bjv2QbF7Wh-KwnP3BwqMUY4HXo-8_0=&c=gQl6NeXajq618ejXjsH54tVGAhbxeHtqh5T6AFQafdkeKKlY1KFtmA==&ch=fkruNoP5GPHE7xuAZRgq-27-CTBxcDjNO3wZuQoIIGbGKjt21GdNPw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-ZV_aDdjSilQKs7oLwfYJIB-sG4zR5J79Zemu30YjiFPoXrFnjXCcpuWfRy9HjQZxs-JKEecxUsIHQvFEPPTW4OjJ8C6E_JXpGExw2B9Xsunn42JTRnFARta-LHMAkVcRus2mMlbeFbP0q8xbjt3ICmVG7Ly5tfSArvzKACDo-mMPF_Qcc909qH44AnSfLNqksoltt_4evTIRQQ-pyyHcw==&c=gQl6NeXajq618ejXjsH54tVGAhbxeHtqh5T6AFQafdkeKKlY1KFtmA==&ch=fkruNoP5GPHE7xuAZRgq-27-CTBxcDjNO3wZuQoIIGbGKjt21GdNPw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001-ZV_aDdjSilQKs7oLwfYJIB-sG4zR5J79Zemu30YjiFPoXrFnjXCckzF0gViIxLpXyn5rXNjPhPa26fyfN6FtEuahtxAZdUQRIVX0DygoXBCtG3vYq0DDcibtf-p6X2qBiRXF-WFtyk50ovCjHghfbUO3Ly4qq86uje4FXyrKGueRId1Vto-g9EsiQH7rnQGnyMK7AuECKYOxi7PaD19B9REt5iKkQ272FRGHSvMTrcNvhwVDaHGQg==&c=gQl6NeXajq618ejXjsH54tVGAhbxeHtqh5T6AFQafdkeKKlY1KFtmA==&ch=fkruNoP5GPHE7xuAZRgq-27-CTBxcDjNO3wZuQoIIGbGKjt21GdNPw==
https://sso.philasd.org/cas/login


Ms. Simon’s Counselor’s Corner
Hello OEC Family!

My name is Ms. Simon and I am the new school counselor at 
Overbrook Educational Center 😁 I am looking forward to 

getting to know you and your scholar this school year! 

To learn more about my background and who I am, check out 
my bio here

Important 
Announcements:

The School Selection 
Application opens SEPT. 

16TH and closes NOV. 4TH
Check out the Counselor 

Corner on the OEC Middle 
website for more 

information on school 
selection. 

Student of the Month 
Celebration will be held 

virtually on October 12th! 
Be on the lookout to see if 

your child is one of our 
students of the month.

The counseling theme for 
the month of September 

is:
Building Relationships

Have a question or need to get in 

touch with me? 
Send me an email: 

msimon@philasd.org
Call:

(215) 400-7540 ext. 1
OR you can fill out a referral form for your 

child to meet with me:
https://forms.gle/CDAXdpAb5yRHstx87

https://oec.philasd.org/students/counselors-corner/
mailto:msimon@philasd.org
https://forms.gle/CDAXdpAb5yRHstx87


September Birthdays!
Mahogany Smith 9/4                       Jamir Harris 9/15

Kevin Clayton 9/4                              James Harris 9/16

Terrance Farlow 9/5                         Juila Tharrington 9/17

Lailah Mayo 9/8                                Zuri Ali 9/18

Imeena Hudson 9/9                              Mahad Brickle 9/21

Deen Cooper 9/9                               Kamea Fountain 9/22

Savere Gould-Ellerby 9/11              Jazmine Boatright 9/23  

Khydeem Hightower 9/11              Kyndric Thorpe 9/26

Aseem Mack-Henry 9/13                Jurnee Warren 9/28

Mekhi Grant 9/14                             Euro Conquest 9/28

Kasey Godwin 9/14                              Kamiah Lewis 9/30

Sora Stibbins 9/15                             Layla Harris-Fisher 9/30

David Johnson 9/15

The Harris brothers celebrated this month together!


